
Little Eagles Christian Preschool 
Dear Parent/Guardian:  
 
We participate in the Child Care Food Program (CCFP), which provides our center reimbursement for serving 
nutritious meals to enrolled children. All meals served must meet meal pattern requirements established by the 
U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA).  
 
The information requested on the Free and Reduced-Price Meal Application is necessary so that we may receive 
reimbursement for meals served to your child while in care. The amount of reimbursement we receive from the 
CCFP depends on the household income status of the enrolled children.  
 
The Free and Reduced-Price Meal Application is now in electronic form for your convenience.   
 
Advantages of the online application: 
 
Available in English and Spanish 
Increased security, safety and confidentiality  
Less confusion completing forms with hint and alerts 
Only 1 (one) application per household 
Easier to fill out 
More Accurate 
No paper handling  
24 hour access from any location 
Works on any device with internet access 
 
Please utilize the links below to complete the application, sign and date.  Instructions are located on the online 
application.   Your application process is secure and confidential. 
 
Click here for English Free & Reduced Meal Application 

Click here for Spanish Free & Reduced Meal Application 

  

https://app.frevvo.com/frevvo/web/tn/cfm.org/u/cbbd31a3-079b-4c70-8972-8b434ca8f48d/app/_N_BvAecIEeqgkvXTAjBEIA/flowtype/_bhzUgTFyEe6UbvWY3pxZzQ/popupform?_data=(locale:'def',CenterID:'283')
https://app.frevvo.com/frevvo/web/tn/cfm.org/u/cbbd31a3-079b-4c70-8972-8b434ca8f48d/app/_N_BvAecIEeqgkvXTAjBEIA/flowtype/_bhzUgTFyEe6UbvWY3pxZzQ/popupform?_data=(locale:'spa',CenterID:'283')
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 PARENT LETTER FOR NON-PRICING PROGRAMS 

Dear Parent/Guardian: Date:    
 

We participate in the Child Care Food Program (CCFP), which provides reimbursement for serving nutritious meals to 
enrolled children. All meals served must meet meal pattern requirements established by the U.S. Department of Agriculture 
(USDA). In the operation of USDA child feeding programs, no person will be discriminated against because of race, color, 
national origin, sex, age, or disability. 

 

The information requested on the attached Free and Reduced-Price Meal Application is necessary so that we may receive 
reimbursement for meals served to your child while in care. The amount of reimbursement we receive from the CCFP 
depends on the household income status of the enrolled children. Please complete the attached application, sign, date, 
and return it to the address listed below. Please refer to the back of the application for full instructions. Your 
application will be placed in our files and kept confidential. 

 

Children from households that receive Food Assistance Program (formerly known as the Food Stamp Program) or TANF 
(Temporary Assistance for Needy Families) benefits are eligible for free meals. Children enrolled in Head Start or Early Head 
Start (HS/EHS) are eligible for free meals, subject to the submission of official, acceptable HS/EHS enrollment documentation. 
With proper documentation, HS/EHS children will not need Free and Reduced-Price Meal Applications. 
Foster children are eligible for free meals regardless of the income of the household with whom they reside, subject to 
the submission of official, acceptable foster care agency/court documentation or a Free and Reduced-Price Meal 
Application. Children from households with total incomes less than or equal to the levels listed below are eligible for 
either free or reduced-price meals. 

 
INCOME ELIGIBILITY GUIDELINES (Effective July 1, 2023 - June 30, 2024) 

 

HOUSEHOLD 
SIZE 

ANNUAL MONTHLY 
TWICE PER 

MONTH 
BIWEEKLY WEEKLY 

1 26,973 2,248 1,124 1,038 519 

2 36,482 3,041 1,521 1,404 702 

3 45,991 3,833 1,917 1,769 885 

4 55,500 4,625 2,313 2,135 1,068 

5 65,009 5,418 2,709 2,501 1,251 

6 74,518 6,210 3,105 2,867 1,434 

7 84,027 7,003 3,502 3,232 1,616 

8 93,536 7,795 3,898 3,598 1,799 

For each 
additional family 

member, add 

 
+9,509 

 
+793 

 
+397 

 
+366 

 
+183 

 

HOW TO COMPLETE: 

If any member of your household currently receives Food Assistance Program (FAP) or TANF benefits, then any child in the 
household is eligible for free meals. The application must include the child's name, the FAP or TANF case number, and the 
signature of an adult household member. 
 
If completing a Free and Reduced-Price Meal Application for a foster child, the application must identify the child as a foster 
child, and include the child's name, any "personal use" income, and an adult’s signature. Households wishing to apply for 
meal benefits for foster children should contact us if they have any questions. 

 

If you do not list a FAP or TANF case number, or if the child is not a foster child, the application must include: 

 the child's name; 

 the names of all household members, including spouse, children, parents or other persons who live with you in the 
same household; 
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 the amount of income each person usually receives (before deductions for taxes, social security, etc.), how often it is 
received, and where it is from, such as wages, retirement, or public assistance. For self-employed persons, list net 
income. Net income is defined as gross receipts less operating expenses. For persons who do not receive any 
income, write “0” or “None”; 

 the signature of an adult household member; and 

 the last four digits of the social security number of the adult household member who signed the application or the word 
"none" if that adult does not have a social security number. 

 

VERIFICATION: Your application may be reviewed by the child care center or other officials at any time during the year to 
determine if it has been correctly approved. CONFIDENTIALITY: The information that you report will be used only to 
determine eligibility for free or reduced-price meals in the CCFP. REAPPLICATION: You may apply for free and reduced- 
price meals at any time during the year. If you are not eligible now but your household experiences a change, such as, a 
decrease in household income, an increase in household size, unemployment or receipt of Food Assistance Program or 
TANF benefits, then complete a new application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Michael Lewis --Owner  Little Eagles Christian Preschool 

Name and Title of Child Care Center Representative Name of Child Care Center 
 
 
2801 E. 17th Avenue,  Tampa, FL  33605-   (813) 248-5516  

 

Address          Phone Number 

In accordance with federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, 

this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex (including gender identity and 

sexual orientation), disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity. 

Program information may be made available in languages other than English. Persons with disabilities who require 

alternative means of communication to obtain program information (e.g., Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign 

Language), should contact the responsible state or local agency that administers the program or USDA’s TARGET Center 

at 

(202) 720-2600 (voice and TTY) or contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. 

To file a program discrimination complaint, a Complainant should complete a Form AD-3027, USDA Program Discrimination 
Complaint Form which can be obtained online at: https://www.usda.gov/sites/default/files/documents/ad-3027.pdf, from any 
USDA office, by calling (866) 632-9992, or by writing a letter addressed to USDA. The letter must contain the complainant’s 
name, address, telephone number, and a written description of the alleged discriminatory action in sufficient detail to inform 
the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights (ASCR) about the nature and date of an alleged civil rights violation. The completed 
AD-3027 form or letter must be submitted to USDA by:  

1. mail: 

U.S. Department of Agriculture 

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights 

1400 Independence Avenue, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; or 

1. fax: 

(833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; or 

2. email: 

program.intake@usda.gov 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

mailto:program.intake@usda.gov

